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October 30, 2019

Mac Farr

Executive Director

Villages Community Development Corporation
7900 Mack Avenue, Detroit Ml 48214

RE: Storm Drains (Catch Basin) on Seminole

Dear Mr. Farr:

Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the City of Detroit Water and
Sewerage Department (DWSD). In your comment, you expressed concern regarding the storm drains on
Seminole in between Kercheval and Mack. The basins on Seminole were cleaned and inspected and all

of them are taking water.

Thank you for contacting DWSD, we consider this matter resolved.

Palencia Mobley, PE
Deputy Director/Chief Engineer
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